
Duxbury SEPAC

Business Meeting #4
24 Apr 2023 / 6:00 PM / Alden 104

ATTENDEES
SEPAC Board: Jen Weedon, Kate Reynolds, Katie Sheehan

DPS Admin: Interim SPED Director – Valerie Kelly; SPED Team Chairs – Julie

Baggia (DMS); Melissa Laidlaw (DHS)

School Committee: N/A

Community members: five parents

AGENDA/Notes
● 6pm-7:25 pm Business Mtg

○ General Business

○ Transition Planning Presented by Admin staff

■ See Slide deck

■ A review on important SPED topics when students are changing

buildings in a new academic year

■ To Chandler

■ To Alden (Grade 3)

■ To DMS (Grade 6)

■ To DHS (Grade 9)

○ OPEN COMMENT

● 7:30-8 pm Parent Support/Check-in

ACTION ITEMS
● Parents - Nominate someone for SEPAC Board elections 5/15. Nominate a

school staff for Excellence Award by 5/19

● Kate R and Valerie to connect on June 5th planning

● School Committee



○ In the process of connecting to review SC response to March 8th

presentation at SC meeting with Dyslexia Update (see slide deck)

○ Next SC meeting:May 3, 2023 - new SPED Director Theresa Skinner to

be introduced

● BOLDD (Better Outcomes for Learning Disabilities/Dyslexia)

○ Spring Movie screening - www.Normalisntreal.com - CANCELLED by Sam

C. at Dux Library c. early Feb 2023 r/t community need for Mental

health educations and support given recent town tragedy.

○ She offered maybe planning on Fall 2023.

NEXT Business Meeting May 15th 6pm - 8pm

Agenda:

SEPAC BOARD Elections May 15th accepting NOMINATIONS! (see bylaws for procedural
info)
Excellence Award Nominations (accepting NOMINATIONS - see email)
June 5th Dr. Nadine Gaab - Dyslexia presentation 6pm - will be collecting RSVPs soon.

Email SEPAC Board Members with questions, concerns, or agenda items

DuxburySEPAC@gmail.com

www.DuxburySEPAC.org

mailto:DuxburySEPAC@gmail.com
http://www.duxburysepac.org

